


Sept-2017 
Crickett – I met her and vanning friends at her clubs camp site 
at the American 25th Truckin’ nationals at La Plata, Maryland 
and she and I spoke of van stuff, she was wearing a patch 
over one eye and was heavily involved in the internet of 
vanning and gave me a T shirt screen to bring home and still 
have it, has a side shot of a yellow ’71 Ford Econoline with 
logo and some months after my return to New Zealand I 
learnt of her passing and felt sad of her loss in our global 
family of vanners. 
 
Kind regards, 
Guy Partridge of New Zealand. 


